
 

 

 

 

 

 

Stakeholders,  

 

Please be advised, the Florida Department of Highway Safety and Motor Vehicles’ (FLHSMV) 

Motorist Modernization Program has established revised Phase I implementation dates. The 

deployment “go-live” date for the financial responsibility XML conversion will be December 

2020.  

 

  

All Phase I project teams are completing performance testing, regression testing and training 

readiness to ensure all systems are functioning properly prior to implementation.  

  

Our team considers the Motorist Modernization Program a top priority and we ensure you that 

communication will continue regarding the schedule and all insurance providers will receive 

sufficient, advanced notice regarding next steps.  

 

We will continue to schedule regular industry conference calls to address any concerns that you 

may have and look forward to assisting you along the way. 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact 

FLHSMVInsuranceLiaison@flhsmv.gov. 

 

  

Please continue to stay safe and stay healthy. 
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